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The provisions in the Open Meetings Act which permitted our Virtual Attendance and Board 
Meetings Policy expired on 12/31/2021. According to the Michigan Library Association, 
however, there is currently no movement on progressing bills to allow virtual attendance to a 
vote in the legislature. 


With this in mind, would the Board like to vote to rescind our currently defunct policy?
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